
From: Lanier, Hope <hope.lanier@bp.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/19/2013 12:20:36 PM 
Subject: RE: Following Up

Katherine -

Much as I would like to meet with Ted next week, I will be out of town most of next week and again the week 
following. Does he have any availability the week of October 7th? My calendar is pretty clear that entire week if he 
has a window. It might also be good to have someone from the plant or from Chicago come in to be part of that 
discussion if that is ok with him.

Please let me know what works best for him.

Thank you!
Hope

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, September 19, 2013 11:47 AM
To: Lanier, Hope
Subject: RE: Following Up

Hope,
It was a pleasure meeting with you. I look forward to working with you in the future.
As a follow up are you able to meet with Ted next Thursday, September 26, to discuss Santee Cooper? 
He has 8:30 a.m. -  10:00 a.m. available.
I look forward to hearing from you.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

From: Lanier, Hope [mailto:hope.lanier@bp.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2013 11:08 AM 
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Following Up

Katherine -

It was great to have met you yesterday and thanks from our team for a very positive meeting with the 
Governor.

We all enjoyed the RGA events and I especially loved having such a good meeting in South Carolina . A 
reprieve from the airport this week was a nice change and more importantly, it's always fun to show off the 
Low Country to people from out of town!

With apologies for being at a meeting without cards, did want to reach out and share contact information. 
We look forward to working with you, Ted, the Governor and others from BP moving forward.
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Thanks again and please do not hesitate to be in touch any time.

All the best,

Hope Lanier

Hope Lanier

Director, Government & Public Affairs 

BP America

mobile phone (803) 673-8049

hope.lanier@bp.com
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